
 

 

 

Family update #237 
 
March 26, 2024 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 

COVID Outbreak Update 
We are very grateful that all affected residents on the first floor of Greenview Supportive Living have 
recovered and no more isolation is required. The tentative lift date of the outbreak is March 27. 
Thanks for the hard work of all staff and the cooperation of families and visitors. 
 

Alberta Health Continuing Care Homes Quality of Life Initiatives Grant 
We are so excited that the provincial government is currently accepting applications for the Quality 
of Life Initiative Grant.  It is a one-time grant for projects that advance quality of life for continuing 
care home residents in Alberta. We are now working on the application and planning to consult you 
at the upcoming Family Town Hall on April 3. If you are interested to know more about the grant, be 
sure to join the family town hall. 
 

Family Town Hall: Apr 3 
As mentioned above, our next Family Town Hall will be on Wednesday, April 3, from 5.30 – 6.30 pm 
via Zoom. If you wish to attend, please complete the Registration Form by Monday, April 1 and 
include any questions that you would like to discuss at the Town Hall. Please note that only general 
questions will be answered and if you have any personal questions, please contact the unit manager. 
 

Reception closed: Good Friday, Mar 29 
The Reception will be closed this Friday, March 29.  Families and visitors please remember to bring 
your Access Card when you come to visit your loved one. 
 
Thank you very much for your support! 
 
Let the morning bring me word of your unfailing love, for I have put my trust in you. 
Show me the way I should go, for to you I entrust my life. 
~ Psalm 143:8 
 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzDkUiKlaqby8Lh5_d5ds09fNdfg2MGWq4OoRTwdWhSICvKQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzDkUiKlaqby8Lh5_d5ds09fNdfg2MGWq4OoRTwdWhSICvKQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

